
              PLANNING COMMISSION 

            September 20, 2017 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 

 President of the Planning Commission, Merle Bryant called the meeting to order Wednesday 
September 20, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

 Roll call was taken with Steve Nixon, Merle Bryant, Bob Jett, and Jason  

 Brucks present.  Also Building Commissioner Clinton Smith was present.   

READING OF MINUTES: 

 Steve Nixon made the motion to approve the minutes for the April 19, 2017 meeting, Jason 
Brucks second, all ayes motion carried. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 None  

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Matt Wallace with Clark Dietz presented the site plans for the Evansville Federal Teachers Credit 
Union new facility.  After conversation discussing the setbacks, Steve Nixon made the motion to approve 
the site plan, Bob Jett second, all ayes motion carried. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 Jason Brucks made the motion to adjourn the meeting.  Bob Jett second the motion, all ayes, 
motion carried.  

 


